
 
Stardust Memorial Greenway and Trail to Edenmore 
 
 
Extensive improvement works have been carried out in Stardust Park in advance of the 40th 

anniversary of the tragedy including the commissioning of 2 bespoke curved limestone 

benches. The park is now in excellent condition be-fitting a memorial to the tragedy.  

 

As requested in the motion the City Council is investigating a greenway (pedestrian/cycle 

route) along the Santry river in addition to measures to naturalise the river and enhance 

biodiversity and water quality. It is understood that there is funding in the Environment and 

Transport Department for this project which will take a number of years to plan and 

implement. The Area Committee will be kept up to date on the progress of this project which 

will also involve extensive public consultation. The implementation of part of this project 

however over the summer however would not be feasible. 

  

What is intended is to implement significant improvements in Edenmore Park over the 

summer months to provide a nine hole pitch and putt course, construct new footpaths, install 

parks benches and open up views to improve natural supervision.   

 
 

Contact: Fergus O’Carroll, Senior Executive Parks Superintendent 

             Email:   parks@dublincity.ie 
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